
Dear Families of Monksdown , 

Last weekend was one of sadness and celebration marking the life and service of 
Queen Elizabeth II to our country and the Commonwealth. Those of you who watched 
the funeral either in person or on television will have been moved by the event and 
occasion. 

The new school year is now well underway and the children are settled in their classes 
and roles of responsibility. 

As you are aware we have a House System in school.  One of the main strengths of this 
method  is that it gives children a sense of belonging.  It allows children of all ages the 
opportunity to work together for the same aim. 

The Houses are named after  the fabulous theatres that we have here in Liverpool . 

Empire - Blue 

Royal Court - Red 

Epstein - Yellow 

Playhouse - Green . 

You will see your child wearing a badge to match the colour of their House.  

I am very pleased to introduce our newly 
appointed House Captains and Vice 
Captains who will represent the Four 
Houses  We have a whole school 
approach to listening to the views of all 
members of the school community.  This 
year we are placing even more emphasis 
on the "Voice of the Child".  The children 
offer a unique opinion  of how things are 
from their perspective and experience.  

I look forward to hearing the children's 
ideas and wishes and seeing the impact 
this has in school. 

 

 Where Children Come First 
Friday 23rd September 

Our school’s  

Designated 

Safeguarding 

Leads : 

Mrs Price,  Mrs Stewart 

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

 

Lillie Murphy  
Vicky Chen  
Erin Giles 
Lucas Devine  
Isaac Kelly 
Noah Farron 
Thomas Bates  
Sam Griffin 
Quinton Yip 
Yara Jabakhanji 
James Gardner 
Lexi Jervis-Woods 
Addisyn Webster 
Logan Lawrence 
Summer Conway 
Glory Babalola 
Ben Zhen 
Jessica Hajas 
Charlie McCreadie 
Hana Tariq 
Kornelia Gorczynska 
Matthew Powell 
Maja Chrostek 

NAM: 
NPM: 
 

R.1: 
R.2: 
R.3: 
1.1: 
1.2: 
1.3: 
2.1: 
2.2: 
2.3: 
3.1: 
3.2: 
3.3: 
4.1: 
4.2: 
4.3: 
5.1:  
5.2: 
5.3 
6.1: 
6.2: 
6.3: 

Please join us on the Key 
Stage 2 playground 

on Thursday morning, 29th 
September to support this 

very worthy cause. 



We would be delighted if you could join us for the launch of our careers and 
raising aspirations programme . 

Date:  Friday 30th September 2022 

Time:  9:15 am 

Where: KS2 Hall Monksdown Primary School  

After an initial assembly delivered by a variety of people from various professions , pupil and parents/
carers will have opportunity to take part in a careers carousel where they can experience skills needed 
for specific jobs and ask any questions . 

This is in conjunction with Positive Futures and Cobalt Housing Association - making a difference for 
future generations . 

 

A fabulous couple of weeks for our football teams. The boys qualified 
for the Liverpool Schools FA Plate final. This will take place next Fri-
day at LFC Academy vs St Paschals Babylon.  

 

 

The girls narrowly missed out on the final but finished 2nd in their group 
after winning two of their games 5-0!! How fantastic is that! 

 

We are very proud of all the children who represent the school at events. Keep your eyes peeled over the 
next few weeks for more football along with the resumption of the cross country league. 



Monday 26th September - Bikeabilty starts for Year 5  

Wednesday 28th September - Year 5 Online Safety Talk Merseyside Police 

Wednesday 28th September Road Rally Championships at Wavertree 3.15pm—6.00pm 

Thursday 29th September- MacMillan Coffee Morning before school for parents/carers  

Friday 30th September - 9.15 am Year 5/6 Job Junction Careers Morning  

Tuesday 4th October - Cross Country Race at Newsham Park 3.30pm-5.30 pm 

Week Commencing Monday 10th October - Year 6 Gang Prevention Workshops 

Monday 10th October—Harvest Festival Service  

Monday 17th October - Parent/ Carer Evening 3.15pm-6.00pm 

Tuesday 18th October - Parent / Carer Evening 3.15pm-6.00pm 

Friday 21st October 2.00pm School Closes for Half Term  

Wednesday 2nd November—Flu Immunisations  

 

 

The 8th Kirkby (Queen of Martyrs) Guides and Brownies would love to welcome new 
members to their community. 

 Currently thinking of reopening our Rainbow Unit for Girls aged 5 to 7. 

Spaces  in our Brownie Unit for Girls aged 7 to 10. 

Being a member of the Girl Guiding UK family allows Girls to learn new skills, explore their world and  

socialise through a range of challenges, activities, adventures and games. If you are interested in becom-
ing either a Rainbow or a Brownie please contact: 8thkirkbyguides@gmail.com 

 

I am excited to share with you that shortly Monksdown will be opening our very own Food Pantry . We 
realise the impact the cost of living crisis will have on our families and wanted to find a way of 
supporting. With that in mind, we are asking if you would kindly donate your Harvest gifts to our pantry 
this year .  

We are asking for non perishable items and dried foods only  e.g.: 

Canned Vegetables  Canned Fish  

Canned Fruit   Canned and Packet Soups 

Canned Beans   Pasta 

Rice      Jars of Pasta Sauce  

 

Please send items in with your child.  Thank you  











You can apply online for a Secondary Year 7 place for schools if you live in Liverpool. If you 
live outside Liverpool and want to apply for a school here, you must apply through the 
education authority where you live.  

Once you have created an online applications account, you can apply for up to five schools 
for Secondary Year 7. 

Some schools (mainly faith schools) also ask you to complete additional paper forms that 
must be sent directly to them. 

Please visit Liverpool City Council.Gov.UK - school admissions where you will be guided 
through the process. 

I would recommend you visit school websites and attend any open days available. Some 
may be virtual , but will give you a taste of the opportunities on offer for your child. 
Choosing a secondary school is a really important decision.  Should any of you need 
further support please contact Mrs Stewart who will be happy to assist.  

 

All forms must be submitted by Monday 31st October, 2022. 

 


